


October 28, 1999 

State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Ofice Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket #991050-TC 

Dear Ms. Isler: 

Thank your for your response dated October 25, 1999 regarding the above referenced matter 

I realize our oversight has created a problem, and I hope that your recommendation for a voluntary 
cancellation will be granted. This somewhat small business endeavor has cost our company a small 
fortune, and anything you can do would be greatly appreciated. 

I have enclosed a check for the past due 1998 fees, interest and penalty, as well as the 1999 fee, 
please contact me as soon as we know the outcome of the fine. 

Once again thank you for cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 




